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Table Rock School Building Headed for Auction Block 
(KLZA)-- The Table Rock school facility and its contents will be auctioned off.

Humboldt-Table Rock-Steinauer Superintendent Sherri Edmundson says the Board of Education
made the decision this week.  A date for the auction will be set in June. 

The sale of the Table Rock facility is causing some issues for the HTRS District, particularly for the
transportation department. The school district bus barn is located in Table Rock and there is no
facility for buses at Humboldt meaning no place to work on the buses.  The HTRS District is looking
to sub-contracting the bus maintenance until a new facility can be found or constructed.  Currently
no firm prices have been determined.  

The closing of the Table Rock building also means some additional construction at the Humboldt
site. The former music room will be divided into four special education rooms.  The contract has
been awarded to Jack McNealy. Presently the plans are awaiting approval from the Nebraska State
Fire Marshall.

In other action, the Board Monday night approved the resignation of Kindergarten – 8th grade
Counselor Don Oswald, High School Spanish and English Teacher April Binder, Music teacher
Michael Stinman  and the retirement resignation of  Special Education instructor Candy Blecha.
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